

October 11, 1995

Shannel B. Lorance Administrative Officer Board of Medical Examiners 1560 Broadway, Suite 1300 Denver, CO 80202-5140

Re: Ronald E. Kuseski, M.D.

Dear Ms. Lorance:

Dr. Kuseski has requested that we forward information to you regarding Copic's decision to non-renew his coverage effective 7-7-94.

Our decision to non-renew Dr. Kuseski's coverage was based on his claims history with Copic. Specifically, Claim #11386, which is the Stile claim in which this patient underwent an abortion, experienced cardiac arrest, and went into a coma. This claim is currently undergoing settlement.

If you need any further information or have additional questions, please contact me at 779-0044 (main) or 930-0444 (direct).

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mary Hedin, BS, MBA

May Heir

Vice President

Underwriting & Policyholder Service Department

MH/mm

cc:

Statistic Enkladata (MD) 30

Greg Perzcak, Esq.

g:\mh\rkuses9.doc



MARY HEDIN, BS, MBA VICE PRESIDENT UNDERWRITING AND POLICYHOLDER SERVICE

P.O. Box 17540 Deriver, Colorado 80217-0540 1-800-421-1834 Direct (303) 930-0444 7800 E. Dorado Piace, #200 Englewood, Colorado 80111 PBX (303) 779-0044 FAX (303) 779-8775